
                       What’s on?   

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

Christmas arrangements and diary dates 

Today is your last chance to book a Christmas dinner for your child. 

PLEASE check on ParentPay that you have booked this.  All meals that 

were booked for 15th December were cancelled, so please double 

check that you have ordered a meal for that day. 

On Tuesday 12th December, children will be taking part in a Fun Run to 

raise money for Helen and Douglas House.  You can either complete 

the sponsorship form and send it back into school with the cash, or you 

can make your donation via Just Giving.  Children will be given a Santa 

hat to wear and will receive a medal for taking part. 

Please check you have performance dates in your diary.   

 Early Years – 5.30pm on Tuesday 12th,  

 Years 1 & 2 – 6pm on Wednesday 13th and 2.30pm on Thursday 14th  

 Years 4 & 6 – 2pm carols in the church 

 Years 3 & 5 – 2pm carols in the church 

 

 

ParentPay 

Before the Christmas break, 

please can you check 

ParentPay for any 

outstanding payments. 

We know that many of you 

are facing financial 

challenges.  If you are not 

able to pay an amount 

showing on ParentPay, and 

you have not already spoken 

to us about this, please do 

get in touch. In some case 

we may be able to access 

charitable funding. 

Please help our school 

budget by paying any 

outstanding amounts as 

soon as possible. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/blake-school?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fblake-school&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

